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THE SOLEMNITY OF THE ASCENSION 
“Then he led them (out) as far as Bethany, raised his hands, 

 and blessed them. As he blessed them he parted  
from them and was taken up to heaven.  

They did him homage and then returned to Jerusalem  
with great joy, and they were continually in the temple  

praising God.”  ~ Luke 24:50-53 

 
 

My dear parishioners, 
 

The Feast of the Ascension of Jesus into heaven is one of victory 
and glory. Jesus triumphantly returns to heaven to prepare a 
place for each of us. “The strife is o’er, the battle won.” It 
would be a mistake to interpret the Ascension as the absence of 
Christ from the world. Jesus is now with us in a new way, in His 
Church and in the Holy Spirit. The Christ spirit is making of  
the world a new creation. Pope Emeritus Benedict XVI said,  
“we go to heaven to the extent that we go to Jesus Christ and 
enter into him. Heaven is a person. Jesus himself is what we  
call ‘heaven.’” 
 

Recently, new clergy assignments were announced in the  
Diocese of Arlington. Fr. Ed Bresnahan has been named pastor 
of St. Leo Catholic Church in Fairfax. He is ready to assume this 
new responsibility, and we are happy for his promotion. At the 
same time, we will miss him greatly. He has generously served 
us with joy, enthusiasm, and love. 
 

Nativity will now again be blessed with a newly ordained priest, 
soon-to-be Fr. Jordan Evans. He is young, and also has lots of 
joy for the gospel and will bring his gifts and new energy to  
Nativity. He will be ordained with Deacon Christian on June 7. 
 

This summer, a new transitional deacon will also join us at  
Nativity. Deacon Sean Mazary will finish his last year of  
formation at Mount St. Mary’s Seminary and be ordained a 
priest next June 2026. The new assignments begin June 26. I’m 
glad we have another month together with Fr. Bresnahan. Please 
join me in congratulating him!  
 

Let us lift our prayers for Fr. Bresnahan, soon-to-be Fr. Evans, 
soon-to-be Fr. Christian, Deacon Sean, and each priest  
beginning new assignments this year. 
 
 

Love and Blessings, 
 
 
 
 

Msgr. Bob Cilinski,  
Pastor 

     A Message from our Pastor 
Msgr. Bob Cilinski 

Deacon Christian Nojdzela will be ordained a priest 
on Saturday, June 7, 2025 at 11:00 am  

at the Cathedral of St Thomas More 
 

Fr. Christian Nojdzela will celebrate a First Mass at Nativity  
on Sunday, June 15 at 11:00am. A reception will follow in the  

Fr. Martin Center where Father will give his first priestly  
blessing. A basket will be placed at the reception for cards and 

monetary gifts in support of Fr. Christian as he begins his 
priestly ministry. All are invited! 

 

Congratulations to our Clergy on  
their Anniversaries of Ordination 

being celebrated in June: 
 

 

June 3 Fr. Jonathan Bennett 2 years 
June 8 Deacon Richard Kelly 23 years 
June 12 Fr. Edward Bresnahan 15 years 

FR. BRESNAHAN - FAREWELL MASS 
Fr. Bresnahan will celebrate the 11:00 am Mass on  

Sunday, June 22 at Nativity followed by a reception in his 
honor as he prepares to become the pastor at St Leo's in Fairfax. 

A basket will be available for cards and monetary gifts as is  
customary as a way of thanking and supporting him in his  

priesthood. All are welcome! 
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St. Lucy Summer Food Drive to support Catholic 
Charities in its campaign against hunger in the  
Diocese will take place on:  
Saturday, June 7th from 9:00AM-1:00PM 

 

The St. Lucy truck will be parked at the rear of the church park-
ing lot nearest Old Keene Mill Road (like in the previous food 
drives). During that time, you can drive to the truck and our 
team will take any donations from your vehicle (please place 
your donations in your trunk for safe and easy removal).  
 

Catholic Charities also accepts monetary donations, especially 
grocery gift cards (Giant, Safeway, etc.); any donation is  
welcome! Please make any checks out to CCDA, with  
“St. Lucy Project” in the memo line.  
We can always use help with loading donations; if you’d like  
to volunteer, please sign up at: https://www.signupgenius.com/
go/20F0D49ADAE29A6FE3-stlucy1.  
If you would like to help hand out the blue bags after Mass on  
31 May and 1 June, please join us in the narthex after Commun-
ion. If you have questions, please email the St. Lucy Team at 
nativity.stlucyteam@gmail.com. Thank you and God bless you! 

The Gift Shop urgently needs new volunteers!  
We need two volunteers for the Sunday 11:00 am Mass and  

two volunteers for the Sunday 5:30 pm Mass. Must be registered 
Nativity parishioners who usually attend those Masses. Willing to 
learn how to use the cash register and stay for half an hour after 

the Masses. If you are interested, please leave your name  
and telephone number at the gift shop or parish office. 

Nativity is a tithing community                                        
Giving back a portion of God’s blessings in gratitude 

Interested in advertising in the bulletin? Call Mike Jurosky  
at 717-648-5996 or email: mjurosky@diocesan.com 

This Weekend - Support the  
Catholic Communications Campaign Second Collection 

 

Your gift to the Catholic Communications Campaign helps  
amplify the voice of the Church and bring the Gospel message  
to more people through powerful, modern means. This national 
campaign plays a vital role in supporting the Diocese of  
Arlington’s Office of Communications, helping us engage our 
community through news, events, and digital outreach. 
With the Diocese of Arlington retaining 50% of funds raised 
within the diocese, your donation directly funds local key initia-
tives including website enhancements, new studio equipment for 
audio and video recording, social media strategy and implemen-
tation, and improved coverage of diocesan news and events. 
These efforts allow us to better share stories of faith, hope, and 
service—reaching Catholics where they are, and inviting others 
into a deeper relationship with Christ. 
Please prayerfully consider contributing to this important  
campaign. Together, we can continue to build a vibrant,  
connected, and informed Catholic community. 
We invite you to contribute generously at your parish  
or donate online at bit.ly/CCC-CDA-2025. 

 

The Seven Sisters Apostolate 
 

The Seven Sisters Apostolate is a call for women to strengthen 
the Church by ensuring that a Holy Hour is prayed each day of 
the week for the sole intention of our parish priests. It is a “holy 
wasting” or “lavishing of prayer” for their deeper conformity to 
Christ. 
 

This apostolate is relatively new, having started in 2010 in  
Minnesota by Janette Howe. During a walk one day, it occurred 
to Janette that the very least she might do in gratitude for her 
priests’ ever-generous pastoral care would be to offer a Holy 
Hour once a week for him. The rest is history! Learn more 
at sevensistersapostolate.org. 
 

Three years ago, this Apostolate came to Nativity, and now we 
have Seven Sisters Apostolate prayer teams praying for 
our priests every day of the week! We also have a list of substi-
tutes who are willing to offer a Holy Hour when called upon. 
 

We will renew our commitment on Saturday morning, June 
21st. We need a few more women willing to fill openings and be 
on the substitute list. It is simply just one hour a week, anytime 
during your day, an hour to spend with our Lord for your priest. 
The most ideal place to pray your Holy Hour is before the 
Blessed Sacrament exposed during Eucharistic Adoration, at  
any Catholic Church, or before the Tabernacle is also fine.  
Contact Linda at lindaloffredo@gmail.com for more infor-
mation. 
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MASS INTENTIONS & 
MASS SCHEDULE 
“We are God's People”  

1 Peter 2:10 

 
 

 

Monday, June 2nd 
7:30 am † Roger Lemieux 
 
Tuesday, June 3rd 
7:30 am † Santiago Machado 
12:00 pm † Clarence Kuntz 
 
Wednesday, June 4th 
7:30 am † Richard J. O'Brien 
3:00 pm † Francisco Fredrickson (Sunrise) 
 
Thursday, June 5th 
7:30 am    Special Intention for the Moriarty Family 
12:00 pm † Madeline & John Casazza 
 
Friday, June 6th 
7:30 am † Edward Cilinski 
9:30 am † Teresa Elston 
 
Saturday, June 7th 
9:00 am † Georgette Wassif 
5:00 pm    Special Intention for Angelo Franco 
7:00 pm † Alvaro Padua Vallejo 
 
Sunday, June 8th 
7:00 am † Jairo Gustavo Vargas 
9:00 am    Special Intention Mr & Mrs James McLaughlin 
11:00 am † Patrick & Agnes Lachance 
1:00 pm † Sandra Bishop (Sensory Mass) 

5:30 pm † John Daniel “JD” Gray  
 
 

In prayer, let us remember  
the sick and deceased of the parish 

visit nativityburke.org for the Priest Mass Schedule 
https://nativityburke.org/mass-intentions/ 

TWO WORDS: “THE NATIVITY YARD SALE IS 
RIGHT AROUND THE CORNER!” 

During your annual spring clean-up and before tossing out your 
former “treasures”, please consider storing them in a corner of 
your garage or basement for donation to the Annual Yard Sale. 

The Nativity Annual Yard Sale for Charity sponsored by the 
Knights of Columbus Father Vincent S. Sikora Council 7992, is 

Saturday, June 28, 2025. Collections will begin Saturday,  
June 21, 2025 and continue through Wednesday June 25, 2025.  

Your donations are tax-deductible and sincerely appreciated. 

Monthly Sensory Mass | Sunday - June 8  
At 1:00 pm - Nativity Catholic Church 

 

In an effort to embrace and welcome the neurodiverse  
members of our community, Nativity Catholic Church  

is hosting a monthly Sensory Mass on the second Sunday  
of every month at the 1:00 pm Mass. All are welcome to  
attend! A special invitation is extended to any person in  

need of sensory accommodations. 
 

A Sensory Mass requires a welcoming stigma-free environ-
ment and accommodations to help reduce over-stimulation 
and sensory overload. The Mass will include softer music, 

dimmer lighting, pictorial resources, and self-regulation tools 
for those with special needs. Families are encouraged to bring 

any regulation tool (noise reduction items, quiet fidgets,  
flexible seating items, weighted objects, etc.) that can support 

focused attention and provide comfort to a person so they  
can feel safe in their environment and they can better  

participate in the Holy Mass. 
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A Message  
from the Nativity Creation Care Ministry 
 

In honor of the end of Laudato Si week:  
Creator God, we give thanks for You—for your coming among 
us and all that you created.  
Thank You for the magnanimous gift of creation itself, which 
heralded the birth of Your Son.  
Thank You for every aspect of creation, as every bit of its  
goodness and order reveals You. 
Thank You for the love that You manifest in creation.  
We thank You for the gift of Your love beyond measure, and  
we thank You for bestowing on us the gift to love in return. 
Thank You for the sustenance, strength, and peace that 
Your creation gives us.  
Thank You for our place within the fabric You have woven. 
Thank You for the unique gifts bestowed on each of us, and  
especially for the gifts of resilience and beauty in our poorest 
sisters and brothers. 
We ask that You increase our capacity to love, that You give 
us the resolve to love in deeds and not simply in words. 
We ask this through Christ, our Lord. Amen. 
(Laudato Si Movement) 

Pro-Life Corner:  
New Pro-Life Scholarships for High School & College/Trade 
School Students 
The Knights of Columbus will award eight George Getek  
Memorial Pro-Life Scholarships to High School and College/
Trade School students. The purpose of this initiative is to further 
build up the culture of life at Nativity from the “ground-up.”  
Application submissions are due no later than midnight,  
Saturday, May 31, 2025. Check it out at:  
https://nativityburke.org/getek-memorial-scholarship/ 
 

Coercion, Pain, and Botched Abortion:  
What They Experienced as Teens 
“Every day, Planned Parenthood facilities commit abortions on 
teens. Some have already become victims of abuse and coercion 
when they step inside Planned Parenthood’s doors, only to be 
further coerced into having their children killed by Planned 
Parenthood staff. Live Action has conducted significant investi-
gations into Planned Parenthood’s willingness to aid abusers 
and sex traffickers and even coerce young women into having 
abortions.” See Live Action report below. 
www.liveaction.org/news/coercion-pain-botched-abortion-teens-
planned-parenthood/ 
 

Help Defund Planned Parenthood, the Nation’s Largest  
Abortion Provider 
As reported by liveaction.org: Over the past decade, Planned 
Parenthood has reported a 20% increase in abortions performed 
in its facilities, while its legitimate healthcare services have  
drastically declined. Despite this, taxpayer funding to the  
organization has skyrocketed to nearly $800 million annually, 
reaching the highest levels in history. 
Planned Parenthood claims to prioritize healthcare, but its own 
reports tell a different story: 
 • Abortions have increased to a record 402,230 children killed 
annually, while other services like prenatal care, cancer  
screenings, and contraceptive services have plummeted. 
• The organization’s client numbers have dropped by 30%, and 
the number of facilities has decreased by 25% over the past  
decade. 
• Meanwhile, Planned Parenthood has accumulated billions in 
assets and profited over $178 million in just one year. 
Planned Parenthood does not serve the needs of the majority of 
American women and families. A recent analysis revealed that 
its female clients represent only 2% of the U.S. female popula-
tion of reproductive age. Furthermore, the organization has  
been accused of multiple abuses, including Medicaid fraud,  
misleading marketing, failure to report child sexual abuse, and 
discrimination.  
If all of this weren’t enough, Planned Parenthood has also  
positioned itself as one of the foremost providers of so-called 
“gender affirming care,” offering cross-sex hormones to minors, 
as young as 16 years old, with little to no evaluation. 
The facts are clear: Planned Parenthood’s services are declining, 
their profits are rising, and their abuses are mounting. It is unjust 
and unethical for American taxpayers to continue funding this 
organization at over $1.9 million every single day. 
It’s time to hold Planned Parenthood accountable.  
Read the full report at:  
www.liveaction.org/case-for-defunding-planned-
parenthood/. Ask Congress to take immediate 
action to defund Planned Parenthood.  
Contact info@liveaction.org, (510) 854-9867. 

 

The Ancient Order of Hibernians, Monsignor  
Bradican Division, invites all Catholic men of  
Irish descent to join the oldest and largest Irish  
Organization in America.  
 

We welcome new members to celebrate our Irish heritage and 
live our motto of Friendship, Unity and Christian Charity.  
For more information, please contact Bill Canavan at  
wcanavan@cox.net. 
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Sign Up For the Diocesan E-Newsletter! 
Receive special video messages from our bishop, learn about 
unique opportunities to get involved, and be the first to know  

The news about our Diocese - straight to your inbox.  
Sign up here: arlingtondiocese.org/email 

PRAYER SHAWL MINISTRY:  
The next Prayer Shawl meeting will be held on Mon-
day morning, June 16th at 9:30 am in the Fr. Ready 

 room. This ministry is open to all members of our community!  
 

It provides a tangible sign of our prayers and concern to the  
critically ill. Members lovingly craft shawls, which are  
subsequently blessed by a priest, and shared with those in need. 

 

FATHER’S DAY MASSES 

A Novena of nine Masses will be said during the month of 
June for fathers, living and deceased. Spiritual Bouquet cards 

may be found at the back of the Church or Parish office.  
Father’s names will be placed on the Altar during June. 

 

NOVENA MASSES 
Sunday, June 15th 7:00AM 
Monday, June 16th 7:30AM 
Tuesday, June 17th 7:30AM 
Wednesday, June 18th 7:30AM 
Thursday, June 19th 12:00PM 
Friday, June 20th 7:30AM 
Saturday, June 21st 7:00AM 
Sunday, June 22nd 1:00PM 
Monday, June 23rd 7:30AM 
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ART, DRAMA, MUSICAL THEATRE CAMPS  
for K-12 in a Catholic setting 

 

Since 2004, Spotlight on the Arts Summer Camps has  
offered Broadway Spotlight, Drama Bootcamp, Art Explorer, 
and Arts & Crafts Fun Camps to hundreds of Diocesan families 
and friends. This July 7th - 18th young people are invited to 
experience top level instruction as they engage in creative fun 
through Acting, Visual Art, Music, and more!  
The camps are taught by professional Catholic educators very 
accomplished in their area of expertise.  Each week concludes 
with either an Art Showcase or a Theatrical Performance by  
the campers. Through May 31st, all campers will receive a free  
t-shirt. Additionally, there are discounts for families that enroll  
3 or more kids!  
Learn more and register at www.SpotlightSummerCamps.com. 

Pray the Pro-Life Rosary with Us! 
 

When: Usually Fridays after Nativity’s 7:30am Mass. 
Where: 900 S. Washington Street, Falls Church. Join 
Nativity in peacefully praying the  Pro-Life Rosary  
on the sidewalk in front of the Falls Church abortion  

facility for mothers in need and for the protection of human life. 
Contact rickloffredo@outlook.com to join us! 

Winter Jackets in June? 
Yes, ECHO currently has a low inventory of men’s winter  
jackets. While we won’t be distributing them immediately,  
we need to have them on hand for distribution starting in late  
August. We want to make sure people are prepared before the 
weather turns cold. If you have any warm jackets to spare, please 
consider donating them to ECHO now. Our Clothing Depart-
ment also needs men’s short sleeve tops as well as spring and 
summer jackets for both sexes and in all sizes. And, as ever, do-
nations of new socks and underwear are deeply appreciated. 
ECHO’s Housewares Department could really use functioning 
vacuum cleaners and microwaves as well as frying pans and 
flatware. 
ECHO’s Donation Door, 7205 Old Keene Mill Road, Spring-
field, is open from 9:30 am to 12:30 pm on weekdays and from 
7:00 pm to 9:00 pm on Tuesday, Wednesday and Thursday  
evenings plus one Saturday morning a month. 

 

ECHO Collection this weekend 
Food Room Most Needed Items 

 

ECHO’s Food Room continues to break records. May 3/4 we 
collected 750 lbs! 
• Choose sizes appropriate for our average family size of four. 
• Include an assortment of food to ensure a variety of items. 
• We are short on many other items such as personal care     
products and the items listed below.  

ECHO 's policy is to not give expired, open or repackaged  
food to clients. PLEASE do not bring these items or glass jars!! 

 

Protein Items, e.g., can chicken, Spam, chili, Tin Fish (tuna, 
sardines, salmon, etc.), Canned Fruit, Bagged Beans (black,  
red, or garbanzo preferred), Lentils, Spaghetti (pasta and sauce) 
Instant and Ground Coffee, Canned Tomatoes, Tomato (paste 
and Tomato Sauce), Baked Beans, Bagged Rice (white, jasmine 
or basmati), Instant (Box) Potatoes, Crackers, Ramen, Can  
milk, shelf stable milk, Boxed Pasta, Juice (Bottles or box), Tea 
(Green, Herbal or Black), Healthy Snacks, Spices (garlic, onion, 
cinnamon, salt, pepper), Masa (Corn) Flour, Boxed cereal,  
Lemon or Lime Juice, Jelly and Honey, Tortillas, Cooking Oil, 
Brown Paper Bags, Reusable Grocery Bags. 
Children’s Toothbrushes, Laundry Detergent, Toilet Paper,  
Deodorant, Shampoo, Facial Tissues, Dish Soap, Paper Towels 
Body/Hand Lotion, Band Aids, Shaving Cream/Razors, Diapers. 

 

2025 BISHOP’S LENTEN APPEAL ABOUNDING IN HOPE!  

Thank you and congratulations Nativity parishioners for your 
outstanding support of our 2025 Bishop’s Lenten Appeal (BLA). 

As of May 15, our pledges and one-time donations total 
$790,731. That exceeds our parish dollar goal of $770,000,  

with 17% of all Nativity registered households participating.  
Your support for BLA greatly helps the many charities, 

ministries, and programs throughout the Diocese and so much 
here at Nativity. Thank you once again and may God 

bless you for your sacrificial gift. 
 

www.arlingtondiocese.org/BLA or scan the QR code 
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OPPORTUNITY TO SERVE AS VOLUNTEER DOCENT  
AT THE BASILICA OF THE NATIONAL SHRINE  

OF THE IMMACULATE CONCEPTION  

Are you looking for an opportunity to grow in your own faith and 
extend that gift to others through your personal witness and  

service to the Church? We invite you to become a Docent (Tour 
Guide)/Receptionist at the Basilica of the National Shrine of the 

Immaculate Conception. Hours and days are flexible, with an  
expectation of just a minimum of two 3-hour shifts per month. 

Our greatest need is for weekday mornings or afternoons. Train-
ing will be provided. Anyone interested should please contact  

Dee Steel, Director of Visitor Services, via phone at the  
Basilica at (202) 281-0611 or email dsteel@bnsic.org. 

Come join the Nativity Dames!  
We are the wives, sisters, daughters, mothers of the men in the 
Knights of Columbus. Our purpose is to support and assist our  

Fr. Vincent Sikora council. Our fellowship and information  
meetings are held the 1st Tuesday of the month, at 7:30 pm,  

in the Fr. Ready room. The next meeting is August 3. For more 
info, please contact RoseAnne Zivich at brzivich@aim.com. 
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Linktree Universal Sign-up Link - Volunteer for an event!  Scroll 
down to view all event. https://linktr.ee/fr_sikora_council_7992. 

 

Council Meetings: 1st and 3rd Tuesdays. First meeting is a  
business meeting, the second meeting of the month is devoted  
to faith formation. Rosary 7:15PM; meeting at 7:30PM.  
Fellowship follows. Meet in the Nativity school cafeteria.  
Linktree Universal Sign-up Link:  
Volunteer for an event! Scroll down to view all events.  
https://linktr.ee/fr_sikora_council_7992 
Nativity School Field Day: Thursday, May 29. Join the grill 
crew! SUG is on linktree. 
End of School BBQ: Friday, June 6, last day of school at  
Nativity, the council will provide a BBQ. Join the grill crew! 
SUG is on linktree. 
St. Lucy Food Drive: Saturday, June 7, 9:00 AM to 1:00 PM. 
We need six able-bodied volunteers (three per two-hour shift) to 
lend a hand.  See SUG on LinkTree. We will hand out blue bags 
after every Mass during the May31-June 1 weekend. Please  
consider joining us to help.  
Food for Others: Volunteer for food distribution to the poor, 
delivered on designated Thursday or Friday evenings.  
For Thursdays, contact Br. Mark Sawyer at   
sawyerkoc7992@verizon.net. Fridays, contact Br. Matt  
Stockburger at mstock_w@yahoo.com. Deliver food from  
Giant to the FFO warehouse Tuesday mornings; contact  
Br. Bob Colella robert.colella.86@gmail.com.  
Nativity Ushers assist at collections: Volunteer for your Mass! 
Volunteer on Link Tree for a database of potential helpers!  
Sunday Mass Coffee and Cookies: We are providing coffee 
and cookies following Sunday morning Masses. See Linktree.  
Handy Knights Ministry: Parishioners unable to perform basic 
maintenance tasks or small home repairs due to health or other 
factors, contact the “Handy Knights.” 
Email handyknightsofnativity@gmail.com.  
The Fraternal Committee: Brothers helping brothers in need 
of assistance. Brothers and their families (living and deceased) 
in need of a helping hand, contact Br. John Landy at  
navyy8@yahoo.com. 
3rd Degree Knights: Grow with 4th Degree - participate in 
patriotic activities that promote Catholic citizenship. 4th Degree 
Assembly meets the second Tuesday of the month in the Nativi-
ty school cafeteria: 7:30 PM rosary, 7:45 pm business meeting 
followed by fellowship. If you are interested, please contact our 
Faithful Navigator Mark Corzine at fn2996@vakofc.org.  
Join the Knights! The Knights of Columbus is an international 
Order of Catholic men who are called to lead with faith, protect 
our families, serve others, and defend values in a busy changing 
world. Join today at https://www.kofc.org/joinus. Your dues will 
be free for one year: Be sure to enter our council #7992  
and the code BLESSEDMCGIVNEY when you register.  

 NATIVITY CATHOLIC SCHOOL      

A Blue Ribbon School of Excellence  

nativityschool.org 

That’s ‘Some’ Performance! 
One of Third Grade’s most endearing traditions is staging the 
play, ‘Charlotte’s Web,’ for all of us.  Every year, we look  
forward to our Third Graders telling the tale of a young pig and 
his friend – Charlotte, the spider – as Charlotte and Wilbur and 
friends teach us all a lesson in friendship, perseverance, and 
loyalty. It’s a sweet story, written by E.B. White., in 1952, yet 
timeless. 
Brilliantly performed, dear Third Graders! And, to Ms. Fetzer, 
yet another theatrical masterpiece to add to your portfolio.   
Our heartfelt thanks. 

 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

************************************ 

Important Upcoming Dates ~~ 
Sunday, June 1 – Int’l SeaPerch Competition 
Monday, June 2 – Chick-fil-A Fundraiser Begins 
Monday, June 2 – Student Council Elections 
Monday, June 2 – End-of-Year Party, Kindergarten 
Tuesday, June 3 – Yearbooks Distributed 
Wednesday, June 4 – Kindergarten Graduation! 
Wednesday, June 4 – 8th Grade Awards Banquet 
Thursday, June 5 – Pass-It-On Ceremony, 9:00 am 
Thursday, June 5 – 8th Grade Walk of Honor, 9:45 am 
Thursday, June 5 – Move-Up, Grades 1st -7th 
Thursday, June 5 – End-of-Year Class Parties, 1:30 pm 
Thursday, June 5 – 8th Grade Graduation! 
Friday, June 6 – Last School Mass, 9:30 to 10:45 am 
Friday, June 6 – Last Day of School, 11:00 am Dismiss 
Friday, June 6 – PTO End-of-Year Celebration, 11:15 am 

************************************** 
Yes, Catholic education is worth the investment! 

Nativity Catholic School is committed to making Catholic  
education accessible to  those who desire it, and offers  
financial assistance to make their dream come true. 

PRIME TIME SINGLE CATHOLICS (PTSC):  
We are a social group, mostly aged 60 and over. (35 to 

59? Ask about our free associate-membership group.) Come on 
out with us to: dinner in Occoquan (June 1); Outdoor Stations at 

Nativity Church (June 4); Spring Dance at Epiphany Church 
(June 7) ; Thursday lunches (June 12 & 26); square dancing 

(Tuesdays); Father's Day breakfast at Arlington K of C (June 15); 
musical play (June 15); walk at Claude Moore Park (June 18); 

Annual Picnic (June 22); serving meal at Christ House (June 28). 
For details, visit our website: bit.ly/ptsc. With questions or to 

RSVP, email Tom at ptscnva@gmail.com. 

https://linktr.ee/fr_sikora_council_7992
mailto:handyknightsofnativity@gmail.com
mailto:navyy8@yahoo.com
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